Parent Communication Folder Information
Dear Caregivers,


The Parent Communication Folder, or Wildcat Folder will help us keep in touch when it comes to your child’s progress. It will also help your child develop organizational skills and learn responsibility.  It is important to teach children how to keep up with important notes, lunch money, and homework. Each pocket is labeled. The folder will be sent home with your child every day. Please help your child with the folder by asking questions like, “Did you bring any work home?” and reminding them of their responsibility.  

The folder should be cleaned out nightly.  Every Monday the folder will contain a homework packet for the week.  This homework packet is due on Friday.  For the first month of school you may have to make sure the folder gets back in the backpack each night before bed.  After the first month of school, the folder should be your child’s responsibility! The following explanations pertain to each pocket of the folder.  

Return to School:  In this pocket homework, lunch money, book orders and other important notes from home and school should be placed.  


Keep at Home:  This pocket contains graded schoolwork that may be kept at home.  Display your child’s work on the fridge, in the bathroom, or another special gallery. This is also a good place to keep the weekly newsletter and spelling list.
The parent communication folder contains everything your child will need for school every day.  Encourage your child to become more independent by being responsible for putting their folder in their backpack every night before going to bed.  This will mean a calm and relaxed morning as you are preparing for school and a confident child who will be prepared to start the day off right.  Thanks for sharing your child with me!






Thank you,







Mrs. Jackson
